
 
 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                

  

          Bexton Primary School Weekly Newsletter             
Telephone:  01565 632816                                                                      Website: http://www.bexton.cheshire.sch.uk/ 

Monday 20
th

 June 2016   Acting Head:  Mrs E Armstrong                             email: admin@bexton.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

                                               
Dates for your diary: 
Wednesday 29

th
 June: Year 2 to Blue Planet/ Year 3 to Chester Zoo 

Friday 1
st

 July: Sports Day 10am KS1 1.30pm KS2 
Friday 1

st
 July: FOBs Summer Fair 6pm-9pm 

Tuesday 5
th

 July: Concert Y3, Y4 and Y5 1.30pm 
Wednesday 6

th
 July: Year 1 assembly 9am, all Y1 parents invited.  

Wednesday 6
th

 July-Friday 8
th

 July: Year 6 children out on residential 
with Knutsford Academy  
Thursday 7

th
 July: Concert Y3, Y4 and Y5 6.30pm (ticket only) 

Friday 8
th

 July: Reserve Sports Day 
Monday 11

th
 July: Y6 at Knutsford Academy, uniform shop available 

Monday 11
th

 July: Reception visits- am or pm 
Thursday 14

th
 July: Reports out 

Tuesday 19
th

 July: Leavers Service 6.30pm for Y6 parents and children 
Wednesday 20

th
 July: Break up for summer (dress down day) 

 

 

Dates for your diary: 
Monday 20

th
 June: Y5 Numeracy Day at Knutsford Academy  

Tuesday 21
st

 June: Year 4 visit to Cheshire Show 
Thursday 23

rd
 June: Year 6 New Intake Literacy Day @Knutsford 

Academy 9.15-2.30  
Thursday 23

rd
 June: Euro Referendum Polling station @Bexton 

Thursday 23
rd

 June & Friday 24
th

 June: New Reception talks 1.45pm 
Friday 24

th
 June: FOBs Parents Choir, doors open 6pm 

Monday 27
th

 June: Class 13 Life Skills @Barclays 
Tuesday 28

th
 June: Class 14 Life Skills @Barclays 

Tuesday 28
th

 June: Y5 tours around Knutsford Academy 9-12pm 
Wednesday 29

th
 June: Y5 tours around Knutsford Academy 9-12pm 

 
 
 
 

 

Holiday Clubs 
Please be aware we still have a number of vacancies for our 
holiday clubs* in the summer, please ask at the office for 
further details or register your interest at 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/N6SBZN9 
*Weeks Commencing 25

th
 July, 1

st
, 8

th
 and 15

th
 August £32 per 

day 8am-5.30pm 

 
 

The Restoration Agency 
The children have been very busy exploring the mysterious shed this 
week. We received a letter from the Chief Restoration Agent, which 
Mrs Sach read out in assembly and then the key arrived. Inside the 
shed are lots of items that people have lost. The children have been 
imagining who the items might have belonged to.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Next year’s dates… 

Wednesday 7
th

 September: School opens: 
An opportunity to see your child’s new classroom on either 2.30pm-
3.20pm on Thursday 8

th
 September or 8.50-9.30 on Friday 9

th
 

September 
Friday 30

th
 September 2016: Grandparents’ Day: 

Thursday 20
th

 September: Parents Evening 
Tuesday 25

th
 September: Parents Evening 

Please note we will be trialling an online booking system for parents 
evening next year.  

School council survey 
The school council have designed a survey about e-safety. 
Please support them by completing it- we’ve only got 13 
responses and could do with some more! Many thanks for your 
time.  
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/GRNNZYG 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Parking Concerns 
We had a residents meeting on Wednesday night where we were 
able to share plans for the school. Parking is still a concern for local 
residents, particularly Hollingford Place and Valley Way. The 
residents were concerned by parents parking across driveways and 
on grass verges. Please be considerate to our neighbours when 
parking. We will continue to monitor the traffic around school in 
the morning and afternoons.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Sports Day Friday 1
st

 July KS1 10am KS2 1.30pm 
The children are busy practising for the sports day events. Please 
ensure your child has in school their outdoor PE kit, trainers, a 
sunhat and a water bottle. On Sports Day the KS2 children will need 
to be wearing either a red, green, yellow or blue t-shirt depending 
on which house team your child is in. If you are not sure which team 
your child is in please speak to your child’s teacher.  
 
 
 

 
 
 

Nursery 
Work is due to start on the nursery building this week.  There may 
be a little disruption but contractors have been asked to be aware 
of drop off and pick up times. We are hoping all the work will be 
completed by the 22

nd
 July so we can spend the summer setting up 

the brand new building.  
 
 
 

 
 
 

Enterprise 
This Tuesday and Wednesday morning Year 6 will be running their 
Enterprise Stalls. If you do not wish your child to have hair spray or 
henna then please inform the office or their class teacher. We 
would suggest a maximum of £5 to spend but £2-3 would be plenty. 
All proceeds will go towards Macmillan.  
 
 
 

 
 
 

The children in reception had a lovely ‘Knights and Princesses Day’ on Friday! 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/N6SBZN9
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/GRNNZYG

